
VIDYASAGAR COLLEGE FOR WOMEN 

NOTICE 

All students are hereby informed that an awareness programme on "Various 
Scholarship Schemes for College and University Students" will be held at the new 
building auditorium on 04.01.2024. 

Time: 11:00 AM. 

All students are instructed to attend the programme. 

A "HELP DESK" will also be organized at room no. FF1 (New Building) on 
05.01.2024 and 06.01.2024 from 10:00 am to 12:00 pm. 

Interested students may approach to the "HELP DESK" to get help in applying for 

government scholarships. 

Prabal 
Vyasagar College for Wornen 

Kolkata 



{ "type": "Form", "isBackSide": false }

